
The committee members of the Banchory Paths Association are pleased to report that the first of 
their planned projects has now been completed.  Local residents had advised of the deterioration 
of the path from Captain’s Wood down to Rosehill Lane.  With the help of funding from 
Aberdeenshire Council the path has now been repaired and hopefully the work done will help 
prevent the path surface being washed down by heavy rain.  

Several other projects are being pursued.

BPA would welcome offers of help with any of the projects.

For further information please contact bpabanchorycommittee@gmail.com
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